
 
  

  

Translating the AASL Standards  
into a Library Curriculum 

 November 8, 2022 (Election Day) 
 9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

 ACES, 205 Skiff Street, Hamden, CT 

 $130.00 per person 
 ($110.00 per person for school/district teams of 3 or more)             

 
 

This workshop focuses on unpacking the AASL Standards 
Framework for Learners in order to identify essential skills that 

students need to be college and career ready. 

Participants will begin developing a library 
curriculum by: 
o Reviewing the structure of the AASL 

standards 
o Identifying priority standards 
o Developing enduring understandings and 

essential questions for the priority standards 
o Developing benchmarks for grades 2, 5, 8, 10 

& 12 (for the grade levels that apply to your 
school or district) 

o Writing objectives for grade level bands 
o Creating a scope & sequence 

Outcomes: 

• Increase knowledge of the 
curriculum development 
process 

• Understand how the AASL 
standards shape the 
curriculum 

• Use the templates provided to 
begin developing a library 
curriculum aligned to the 
AASL Standards 

Presenter: Jerilyn Van Leer 
 

Questions? Contact John Gustafson, jgustafson@aces.org 
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